New Palestine High School
P.O. Box 448

New Palestine, Indiana  46163

(317) 861-4417
December 17, 2014
Letter of Recommendation for Jake Mitchell
To Whom It May Concern:

Character.  The kind of deep-down personal standards that we envy in others.  That unwavering moral certainty that makes usually difficult circumstances easily resolved.
Jake Mitchell is such a man of character.

All too often admissions and scholarships are awarded based solely upon grade-point averages … class rank … standardized tests … or extra-curricular activity.  Unquestionably these are critical, quantifiable areas that permit a review committee to make objective decisions about applicants; but, these factors do not introduce you to the person.

Based only on his academic record (a gpa of 3.74 on a 4.00 scale) Jake would be a quality candidate for any position.  It is Jake’s involvement in school and community activities that point to his sincere interest in the well-being of his peers and his community.

Jake has not allowed the demands of a challenging academic load, his athletic training and competition schedule, and his active school service projects keep her from enjoying a positive social life.
Jake learned early and well the value of strong organizational and time-management skills.  These traits have been a cornerstone for Jake’s ability to juggle such a challenging and diverse life.  

Yet, I believe it is Jake’s character that has made his life manageable.  A life grounded in thoughtful, considerate decision-making forged from a conviction to do what is right even when “right”  may be unpopular.
Jake would be an excellent candidate who would reflect well on your committee and your decision to extend him this opportunity.

If there is more information on Jake Mitchell I can provide, I would be very happy to speak with someone on his behalf.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Stephen P. Maxwell, Aquatics Director
Community School Corporation of Southern Hancock County
New Palestine High School Men’s & Women’s Swimming Coach
